
March 6 - Grade 8 TTYL Talking to Youth Live Program
March 13 - Grades 7-12 Ski Trip to Hidden Valley

March 14 - K-9 Report Cards
March 18 & 19 - Tri-Conferences K-12 - 4:00pm-7:00pm

March 21 - No School - In Lieu of Parent Teacher Conferences
March 24-26- Grade 1/2 Dental Fluoride Application Program

April 11 - Grade 10-12 Report Cards
April 12-13 - Grade 7-11 Band Trip to Saskatoon

April 18 - 25 - Easter Break
May 7 -8 - Grad Bottle Drive

May 14 - Grade 10 P.A.R.T.Y. Program 
May 16 - PD Day - No School

May 19 - Stat Holiday - No School
May 27 - Strawberry Social 7:00 pm-8:30pm

June 11 - Gade 5/6 Trip to Luseland
June 14 - Grad 2025 3:30pm-5:00pm

June 19 - Colour Night 7:00pm-8:30pm
June 20 - Gr. 7-12 Last Day of Classes 

June 23-26 - June Exams
June 25 - Last Day of Kindergarten

June 26 - Last Day of School for Grades 1-6
June 27 - PD Day - No School

June 30 - Report Card Pickup - 9:00am-11:30am
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Mrs. Sherry Brewer is Acting Principal
while Mrs. King is away on medical leave.

Mr. Darryl Elaschuk is CWEX/
Careers Ed Teacher.

Mr. Barry Falcon is part-time custodian.

Mr. Clancy Smith is casual custodian

We look forward to working with you all!

Staffing Update



Please use the link below to cast your votes for
the 2025-26 school year calendar. 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZmTSUra2Ef

Thank-you to this year's calendar committee
consisting of students, school based

administrative assistants, teachers, principals,
parents, student services personnel, SCC,

trustees, and division office personnel for the
collaborative discussion and creation of the

calendar.

Please vote by Friday, March 14, 2025. 
We value your feedback and engagement with

Sun West School Division! 



Thank you
A big thank you to everyone who supported our fire blanket

fundraiser we sold 105 fire blankets.





Pick up for fruit should be the week of March 17.
Please watch for more info. 

Thank you 

If you have any questions, please reach out to
Amanda Longmuir 306-460-0311

Band News
Kindersley Music Festival has graciously sponsored to bring in

a clinician to Eaton for band students in Grade 7/8 and
Senior Band. On March 26th in the morning, the Grade 7/8

Band will have a workshop from 9:00-10:00am, and the
Senior Band students will have a workshop from 10:15-11:45

am. Students are not performing, just receiving a clinic. 





What an exciting day at Eaton! We
welcomed the Sled Dogs from Conner

Family Racing & Tours! Students had an
opportunity to race our track with the

Sled Dogs! 
The weather cooperated and lots of fun

was had!
A special thanks to Kenny Sommerville,

who created a packed track for the
team!





Coach Weyer, Bredy, Ryder B & Clayton, could not be prouder of the skills
and sportsmanship portrayed tonight at our first annual Midget Basketball

Skills, Game and Schrimage competition. We are beyond proud of their season
and amazing attitudes!! 

Midget Basketball




